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Hello,

I am very upset to hear the want for closing down the Oceano Dunes. I have been going there for years and has been
a place for family fun and many great memories have been made there. Not only have thousands of families created
memories at the dunes but the local economy would shut down without the tourism from the dunes. I believe their is
little validity on the reasons for closing the dunes. Please investigate the validity of silica coming from the SVRA
and what impact does the marine biological material coming from the ocean have on all the air monitoring data?
what percentage of dust is coming from the SVRA and SVRA only? These are all things that need to be further
investigated and I can promise it will show it’s not the SVRA causing the problem.

Thanks,
Chris Paul
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